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The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Pierce

Procurement Office
511 Orange Avenue, Fort Pierce, Florida 34950

(772) 429-6435      FAX: (772) 466-0663     TDD: (800) 545-1833 ext. 902   rhonda.corrodus@cfpha.org 
IFB ADDENDUM #2 ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Bid #: FP-001-20
To: Rhonda Corrodus, Procurement Services Consultant
      rhonda.corrodus@cfpha.org


      Housing Authority City of Fort Pierce

      511 Orange Ave.
      Fort Pierce, FL 34950

RFP Due Date:  Monday, November 2, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE: October 27, 2020
I acknowledge receipt of this IFB Addendum, which consists of this page and the following pages of attached information. I further acknowledge that, if impacted, the Invitation for Bid submitted for this project incorporates the information contained in this Bid Addendum.


Company Name: 


Signature: 



Print Name:


Title:         


Date:


The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Pierce

Procurement Office
511 Orange Avenue, Fort Pierce, Florida 34950

(772) 429-6435      FAX: (772) 466-0663     TDD: (800) 545-1833 ext. 902   rhonda.corrodus@cfpha.org 
IFB ADDENDUM #2 ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Bid #: FP-001-20
PROJECT/REQUEST NUMBER:  FP-001-20
PROJECT NAME: Rehabilitation of Fire Units
ADDENDUM NO: 2
ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE: October 27, 2020
TO ALL PROPOSERS: This addendum is issued for the purposes of modifying the original Invitation for Bid through addition, deletion, clarification or correction as outlined herein. The information provided in this addendum supersedes any information previously provided in the referenced document(s). This addendum and the information contained herein shall be used in the preparation of any Bid submitted by the Proposer and shall become an integral part of the contract documents for any contract awarded for the project specified. Please inform all concerned that the Invitation is modified by this Addendum.

Details, Item #1

Pre-Bid Meeting 
Is there a copy of the Pre-Bid meeting?
The Pre-Bid was not mandatory. Attached with this addendum is a WAV of the pre-bid meeting. Unfortunately, the sound quality is not very good so you will have to turn the volume up to hear it adequately.
Details, Item #2
Pre-Bid Walk-Thru



Was there a walk-thru at the Pre-Bid meeting?

Due to the COVID-19 concerns, there was no walk-thru, however attached to this addendum are pictures of both units.
William Nunn                    Sheila Bradley                    Linda Cutler                    Patricia Diaz                    JoAnn Parrish
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Andrea Kochanowski

Executive Director

